Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health **Sent:** Monday, March 16, 2015 9:44 AM

To: Christina Kennedy
Cc: Mark Tussing

Subject: RE: Extension Request, Owens-Brockway Oakland

Christina,

Based on your request and as discussed during our meeting on March 3, 2015, the schedule for submittal of a technical report on implementation of the proposed biobarrier is extended to December 31, 2015.

Regards, Jerry Wickham Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Christina Kennedy [ckennedy@geologist.com]

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 10:10 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Mark Tussing

Subject: Extension Request, Owens-Brockway Oakland

Good morning Jerry.

Attached is the letter requesting and extension per our meeting on March 3. I will also upload it to the Alameda County database and to Geotracker. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Regards

Chris Kennedy
CKG Environmental, Inc.